From: Tim Alburger [mailto:alburgert@srcx.com]
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2010 10:48 AM

To: David Torii

Subject: BPSs -- Steam Generators

With regard to the most-recent BPSs for steam generators, the District may want
to revise bare tubes to “extended tube surface area,” which includes the bare
tubes plus the fins.

Timothy R. Alburger

EHS Manager

Seneca Resources

2131 Mars Court

Bakersfield, CA 93308
Telephone: 661.399.4270, ext. 3544
Cell Phone: 661.619.9926

Fax: 661.399.7706

E-mail: alburgert@srcx.com

Note from Steve Roeder: The equipment that was evaluated for the modern BPS
was researched further and found to have had fins. Therefore, the wording of the
BPS Requirement was changed to reflect “convection section heat transfer
surface area”. This counts fin surface area, or tube surface area if there are not
fins. The BPS discussion was also updated to reflect this.



